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Expression of Interest:
New Zealand v NSW Young Rider Showjumping Challenge 
at the Australian Youth Showjumping Festival 2015
The NSW v NZ Young Rider Challenge will again be held at the 2015 Saddleworld 
Australian Youth Showjumping Festival.

Date: 3rd to 5th October 2015

Venue: Camden Bicentennial Equestrian Park.

This is an competition on borrowed horses. Two rounds of competition each day over three 
days.  Interested persons should try to be able to supply two horses for the competition.

Height: Maximum 1.10m

Nominations & Enquiries: To Jane Frankum espjane@bigpond.com or 0246531063 by Friday 
11th September, 2015.

INVITATION: Penang Turf Club International Horse Show
26th – 29th November 2015
Equestrian Australia has received an invitation from the Malaysian Federation for two riders to compete in a borrowed horse event at 
the Penang Turf Club International Horse Show on the 26th – 29th November 2015 . The event is a Combined Training Event.  

Applications are also being sought for the role of Coach / Chef d’Equipe of which we have not received at this time. 

The Show Organising Committee will provide the following for the Coach / Chef d’Equipe:

•	 Accommodation

•	 All Meals

The Riders and Chef d’Equipe will be responsible for the following:

•	 Return airfares to Malaysia 

•	 Insurance (the EA National Office can assist with this insurance) 

The EA National Office will provide administration support and a uniform for the selected riders and Chef d’Equipe. 

If you would like to be considered, please complete the form attached and return it to the National Office, either via email: sara.latham@equestrian.org.au 
or fax: (02) 9763 2466 

Applications close at 5pm, Friday 4th September 2015 

Please contact Sara at Equestrian Australia on (02) 8762 7777 if you have any questions regarding this competition.

Expression of Interest: to represent NSW at the 2015 

Australian Showjumping Championships 17 - 20 September 2015
Junior, Young Rider and Senior Teams. Riders wishing to represent NSW in the Teams events to be held at the 2015 Australian Jumping 
Championships to be held at Werribee in Victoria are invited to send an Expression of Interest.

The final teams of four riders in each section will be notified of their selection by phone.  Please provide a mobile number that can be used as your contact 
during the event.

Please email forms and direct any questions to:
Annette Maunder
0427 654 111
annette@tuffcoglass.com.au 

Riders wishing to be selected must be financial members of Jumping NSW.

Please feel free to include any additional information that may assist your application for selection in a NSW State Team.
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